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An Easter Prayer  

Dear God,  

Christ the Lord is risen, 

And, as all the world rejoices. 

Singing of His glory, With such joyful 

hearts and voices,  

May we find that Easter brings peace, 

faith and hope anew,  

And may blessings fill our hearts the 

whole year through.  

Amen 
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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are at the end of term and have arrived at the Easter break.  One 

year ago we were just beginning the first lockdown….what a year it has 

been!   

I just want to take this opportunity to wish you all, parents,            

grandparents, carers and children a wonderful Easter holiday.  I hope 

there are opportunities to meet with family and friends and enjoy some 

early Spring sunshine.  

May the joy of the Risen Christ remain amongst us and bring good 

health and happiness to everyone in our school community.   

I look forward to welcoming you all back next term when hopefully we 

will have the opportunity to meet more freely. 

Wishing each and every one of you a blessed and safe Easter. 

 

Mrs Moore 
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Easter Art Competition Winners  
The children absolutely excelled themselves with all of their fantastic liturgical artwork 

in Key Stage 2, their Easter gardens in Key Stage 1 and their amazing Easter hats in 

Early Years. They have impressed us so much with their creativity and talents. Here are 

some of our winners: 
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St Alban & St Stephen Catholic Primary School  

World Book Day Part 2! 

The children have all had a great time celebrating World Book Day back together as one school              
community. The costumes were fantastic as always and the children had a fun filled day with lots of 

great activities and plenty of sharing stories and exploring of books.  

              

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

              
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



St Alban & St Stephen Catholic Primary School  

Today in Year 5 , we investigated how tall the BFG was by making scaled drawing in class and then 

drawing full scale BFGs on the playground. We then had a Harry Potter potion making class where 

we made lava lamps and one final explosion in the playground. Finally, we compared the Easter story 

with The Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe. 
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SCHOOL CROSSING 

PATROL WANTED! 

 
  

  

WE ARE LOOKING FOR SOMEONE 

WHO WOULD BE INTERESTED IN BECOMING 

THE SCHOOL CROSSING PATROL FOR 

  

ST ALBAN & ST STEPHEN CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL  

ST ALBANS 

  

THE PAY IS £9.00 PER HOUR 

(excluding enhancements) 

JOB SHARE CONSIDERED 

  

IF YOU ARE INTERESTED OR WOULD LIKE 

FURTHER INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT 

THE ACTIVE AND SAFER TRAVEL TEAM ON 01992 556816/ 

01992 556803 

  

Hertfordshire County Council, Active and Safer Travel Team, 

County Hall, Pegs Lane, Hertford, SG13 8DN. 

 Tel:  01992 556816 November 2020 

Can we please remind you that it is parental 

responsibility to get your child to and 

from school safely.  
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Have a lovely weekend everyone.  

God bless and stay safe. 

Mrs Moore and all the staff of SSAS.  

 

 

 

 

Breakfast Club  

 The club is open to children from 3 – 11 years.  

 Operates from 7:45am.  

 A range of healthy breakfasts included.  

 A range of fun activities available to interest the children.  

  A calm and relaxed start to the day.  

 £4 per session.  

After School Club (Owls and Badgers)  

 The club is open to children from 3-11 years.  

 Operates from the end of the school day until 6pm daily.  

 Children may attend the club on a part-time or full-time basis.  

 A range of exciting indoor and outdoor activities available to interest the          

children.  

 A healthy snack and drink included.  

 £6 until 4.30pm and £10 until 6pm.    
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Lent & Easter    
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Our Parish Mission Statement  

Have a WONDERFUL Easter break!                                                                  

God bless and stay safe. 

Mrs Moore and all the staff of SSAS.  

The Common Good  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Thank you so much for all your very generous donations this Lent towards The Catholic Chil-

dren's Society, we have managed to raise an AMAZING ………… This money will make a huge 

difference to the lives of many families. We are so grateful for your           continued support 

throughout the year. So, once again we thank you.  

Easter Liturgies  

This year ,we were unable to have our usual Easter liturgies for the children and parents in 

school, so the Chaplaincy Team have worked very hard to re-enact of the Stations of the Cross. 

Please visit our school website under Catholic Life, where you can see this    video, reflect and 

pray with them.  

Many thanks,                                                                                                                               

Mrs Porter– R.E Faculty Lead.   

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Our church is preparing for the parish assembly in June which is the opportunity to review the 

priorities for the parish and to define a plan to implement them. Together, by God’s grace, we 

can share a vision and bring it to life! Please read the mission statement on the link below and 

give your feedback to the email address provided: 

 

https://www.albanstephen.org/albanstephens/wp-content/uploads/2021/02/Towards-a-Vison-

Statement-Summary-Version-February-2021.pdf  

Mr. Markham  


